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Mr. President, 

Thailand commends Italy’s continued efforts and significant progress made in combatting racial discrimination.  The Italian National Office against Racial Discrimination has played an increasingly active role in reducing discrimination against migrants and the Romani peoples.   
As Thailand also faces immigration challenges, we support Italy’s continued cooperation with countries of origin and transit as well as neighbouring countries in addressing irregular migration problems and their related issues such as human trafficking. 
Thailand welcomes Italy’s increased efforts in addressing asylum and refugee issues. We recognize Italy’s efforts to speed up asylum-seekers application, processed by Ten Territorial Commissions, composed of representatives from both central and local authorities as well as the international body – UNHCR. We recommend the Government of Italy to raise public awareness on the rights of vulnerable groups of people, as stipulated in the Italian legal system.
Thailand appreciates Italy’s initiative to allow adult and juvenile detainees to receive professional training, which would facilitate their re-integration into the society after the end of their sentences.  We recommend Italy to further improve the living conditions in state penitentiaries and juvenile detention centers.

Thank you, Mr. President. 

